york@iposolutions.online

From: Carole Crookes <york@iposolutions.online>

Sent: 05 December 2024 12:28

To: Richard Mowat

Cc: ‘Rio Consulting’; localplan@york.gov.uk

Subject: Re: City of York Local Plan - Employment Allocation E9 - Elvington
Richard

The Inspectors have asked me to advise you that, they will be in touch with you only if they feel it
necessary at this late stage of the Examination process.

Kind regards

Carole Crookes
Programme Officer

Sent from Qutlook for Android




